כנסת הרבנים

THE RABBINICAL ASSEMBLY

September 16, 1976

PRESIDENT

STANLEY RABINOWITZ, RABBI

2850 QUEBEC STREET, N.W.

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20008

My dear Dr. Lamm:

On behalf of my colleagues I want to express the warmest good wishes of The Rabbinical Assembly on your selection as President of Yeshiva University. Our faith and our tradition will assuredly be blessed by the scholarship and sensitivity you bring into your sacred office.

We are confident that your achievements will add lustre and honor to the distinction which your predecessors have brought to the institution which you now lead.

With warmest good wishes for the New Year, I am

Sincerely yours

Stanley Rabinowitz, Presider

Dr. Norman Lamm, President Yeshiva University 500 W. 185 Street New York, NY